
October 11, 2023 

Roger Nesbitt, Chair 
District Education Council 
Anglophone South School District 
Roger.Nesbitt@nbed.nb.ca 

Roger Nesbitt: 
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Thank you for your email of September 15, 2023, on behalf of the District Education 
Council for the Anglophone South School District regarding the corrective action taken 
related to Ends Policy 4. 

We have reviewed the changes and see no issues with what you have provided. 

I would like to thank you and the DEC members for your ongoing efforts and for 
addressing this matter expeditiously. 

Sincerely, 
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�Hon.B: 
Minister 
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